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“This is the first step to begin to restore trust and confidence in our state government. Again,
[ express my gratitude to the brave women who came forward. The work toward justice and
accountability must continue, for these women, and for the 15,000-plus nursing home and

long-term care residents who died of COVID-19.

Lieutenant Governor Kathy Hochul has dedicated her career to public service. She and I
have worked together on a number of projects important to the 54th District. She has visited
our district many times over the years, and as recently as two weeks ago. I am confident that
Governor Hochul will help us move forward, together, as a state. I look forward to working

with our first female Governor.”
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